
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2015 

We just had 3 great teams here to help WISE from Converse Church of 
Christ in IN, friends from Elizabethtown, KY, Greenwood Christian Church 
in Canton, Oh, and a team from Oak Hill in Mo.  They helped start on the 
many projects to get the school ready to start in January.  See below for 

future projects to help with 
 

     Work Teams Help 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 We are still needing groups for this spring or if you aren’t able to make it 
here…..each team has to raise funds for their projects.  The staff houses, 
classrooms, and dorms are in need of flooring, roofs, walls built up, paint, and 
more.  If you would like to help in this way, you can mark  your special gift for 
construction needs to help out! 
 

Prayer & Praises 

  

• Prayers for our 

graduates serving all 

over and their needs 

to be met. 

• Prayers for students 

in transition and for 

the students in the 

enrollment process. 

• Praise we are in the 

new property! 
• Prayers to sell the 

property in St. Vincent. 

• Prayers for another 

full-time staff family 

to join the work here. 

• Praise we are in the 

new property and 

have had several 

work teams.  

• Prayers for more 

teams and more 

support as the school 

grows. 

Address: 

WISE 

PO Box 8098 

Columbia, MO 65205 

 

Phone Number: 

 573-321-7906 

Email: 

wisemissions@gmail.com 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME TO 

THE TEAM 
 

     WISE is pleased to welcome Andrew Stout as 
our part-time stateside coordinator! He is no 
stranger to the WISE team. He has taught classes 
as an adjunct with WISE, brought his church on a 
missions trip, led a retreat here, and also serves as 
a WISE board member. 
 Andrew and his wife Jenna (Amanda's sister) have 
formerly been the forwarding agents for WISE. Both 
graduated from Ozark Christian College and have 
been serving in local ministry for the last 13 years 
Andrew will be a huge blessing to have. As our 
school grows, our contact with churches and  

. 
support we also hope to grow.   
   He will be able to help where 
our on the field workers can't. 
Andrew will be available to 
speak on behalf of WISE at 
churches, camps, VBS, Sunday 
School, missions meetings, etc. 
He will also help us with our 
technology and advertising for 
the school. He will be raising his 
support as he helps WISE to 
continue to grow the kingdom 
throughout the Caribbean. 
Please welcome Andrew, his 
wife, and their 4 kids. If you 
would like to contact Andrew for 
a WISE visit please send us a 
message! 

 Grand Re-Opening! 
Mark your calendars to join us for this 

special time Jan 7th-11th of 2016 to kick 

off the new campus!  There will be 

tours, games, dedicating the property, 

orientation, a local ministry fair, and 

more! 

Plus meet the new teachers and 

students!  There is still housing 

available, so call soon for a room. 

.  

Memorials & Gifts 

 We will miss Bro. Terry Jones 
Dr. Terry Jones, long-time board member for WISE 

recently passed on from cancer.  Bro. Terry provided so 
much guidance and encouragement to staff, the board, the 
mission, and the students through the years.  We ask you 
to join us in prayer for his wife Alexis, and his children 

and grandchildren. 

Joyce Brewer  Bachelor Creek Church of  
    Christ 
Kenneth Mountjoy David & Deloris Wurdeman 
Gavin Conklin  Norm & Chaille Conklin 
Andrea Turner David & Deloris Wurdeman 
Clayton Grimstad Wilma Grimstad 
 
Rich Maestas & Laura Desnoo Wedding Gifts- 
   Margaret Boyce 
   Nancy Parker 
 

 

GRANT MATCH MET! 
 

We had a special anonymous donor 
agree to match $10,000 in above giving 
to help towards moving expenses for 
the school.  We are so thankful for 

this giver and all those who gave extra 
to help us meet this goal!  Thank you! 

 

 
WISE WISH LIST 

 
-10 Celing Fans for staff 
houses & dorms- $300 each 
 
- Deepfreeze - $700 
 
-3 roofs for the dorms and 
cafeteria (about $7,000 per 
roof) 
 
-Whiteboards for classes - 
$200 each 
 
- Push mower - $700 
 
- Weedeater - $500 
 
-Plumbers & Electricians to 
come for a week trip. 
 
(All prices are in US dollars 
but what the price would be 
if purchased here.) 
 


